From: Shannon Keudell

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 9:02:02 AM

NO, NO & NO! Please leave the hard working rural Oregonians alone! This bill is about more taxes. You need to
make better use of what we already give you from our taxes, not take more!

« It's simply another way to collect income.,

« If the Legislature won’t kill the bill, they should at least take it up in a long session, when it could be fully debated,
not the short session.,

* The legislation should be placed on the ballot for voters.,

And lastly - this changes the economic structure of Oregon! Unreal this is even being considered - and still changing
- in the short session!,

#CapAndRaid #AxTheTax #SBD4HD15

Shannon Keudell
Sublimity
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